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I strongly object to the CFTC Proposed Regulations change reducing the leverage of
FOREX transactions. We have a bad economy and now you want to reduce possible
FOREX income for many traders who have taken responsibility to thoroughly study that
particular market in order to generate income. Your decision seems to be counter
productive in aiding economic growth. Do I see the ugly head of the greed appearing?
Let the ills of Toyota be a harbinger of your decision.


